
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3rd April 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
  

COVID-19:  UDATE 03.04.2020  
 

The second Friday Bulletin is published today, with lots of news, ideas and tips.  I hope you are 

enjoying the updates.  
  

Thanks so much for all the pictures – some of which are in the bulletin this week. The pictures of the 

rainbows were lovely to see – if yours isn’t in the newsletter this week, it will be appearing on the 

website soon. Likewise, there were some amazing pictures of World Book Day activities, which will 

again be on our website for after Easter.  Apologies for any delay in doing this, but it is dependent 

upon when staff are in school.  Currently all staff are working on a rota basis, but we will ensure that 

staff see any pictures or messages when they are in school. 
 

If your child has a teddy (or any other soft toy) that you could place in one of the front windows of 

your house that would be great. You may see some in our school windows if you pass by! Try and see 

how many you can see if you go on a walk through the village.  
 

Just in case you see the gates open over the holidays when you may be passing by when going for a 

walk, we are opening for the children of Critical Workers who do not have anyone else at home to look 

after them.  There will only be a few staff on duty though at any one time at school, so that the staff 

can have some holiday time too with their families.  The majority of messages therefore will be picked 

up after the holidays.  If there is anything that is really important, please mark your email as urgent 

so that we can prioritise it – thank you.  
 

The teachers will be busy planning further work for everyone for after the holiday period (summer 

term officially starts on 20 April) – we know that many of the children have completed lots of the 

activities set, so a big well done to you all.   
  

As it will be the holiday period, there will not be a bulletin for the next two weeks – the next issue will 

be on Friday 24th April (which seems a very long way away!). However, if there are any urgent 

messages or updates in the meantime, we will send a text or email.  
 

I hope that you are able to enjoy some quality family time over the Easter break.  
 

Take care and look after yourselves! 
  

Best regards  
  

Kate Budd  

 

St Thomas & St Anne’s CE Primary School 
Hanwood, Shrewsbury, SY5 8JN 

Headteacher:  Mrs Kate Budd 

Tel:  01743 860400 
Email:  admin@hanwood.shropshire.sch.uk 

Website:  www.hanwood.shropshire.sch.uk 

 

 
~ Caring, growing and learning together ~ 

http://www.hanwood.shropshire.sch.uk/

